From: Sheeamalan Tharmarajlingam

Sent: 19 July 2018 16:27

To: Licensing

Subject: WK/201803623 - Proposed music festival

Dear Sir/Madam,
I would like to object to the proposed music festival to be licensed on the 13th of August 2018.

| object on the grounds of noise disruption, short notice, unsocial behavior and loss of use of that
area of the park for up to 7 days, during the school holidays.

Last years Eastern Electric event saw festival-goers urinating, defaecating and having sex or
committing lewd acts in St Lawrence Churchyard.

The park does not to be ruined for the revenue brought in and locals have a better use of the park
when its clean. The park is frequently used by joggers, walkers, and different sports activities.

Kind Regards,
Sheeamalan Tharmarajlingam

Page 221



This page is intentionally left blank



	4 MJMK Limited - Diynamic Festival, Morden Park
	Representation 15 - Sheeamalan Tharmarajilingam


